
 

FROM YOUR  BUSINESS MANAGER 

10 on Book 1        0 on Book 2          6 Inside Apprentice         0 Teledata Tech          0 Teledata Apprentice   
  

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 

I was happy to see the 60 members who came to the October meeting to discuss and ratify the new Inside 

Agreement. Thank you to everyone who came to the meeting. As I always say, YOU are the Union, and the 

Union works best when we ALL participate. I look forward to the special meeting on October 28th where we 

will discuss and determine the allocation of the raise.  I hope to see a turnout as good as, or better on October 

28th. 

 

We still have open calls at Honda – East Liberty. If you want to get out to work, these are some good calls to 

take. 

 

Don’t forget to get out and VOTE on November 5th! 

 
“When you are a member of an organization, life isn’t only about you. As part of a circle of people who depend on one 

another, you watch one another’s back and remain loyal to the concept of brotherhood.” — Sonny Barger 

 

Fraternally,  

 

 

 

 

Michael S. Ruppert 

Business Manager 

 

 

 


